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May 12, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Not that anyone is actually counting, there are only 18 days remaining in the 2022-2023 school 
year!  It is unfathomable that we are this close to completing another school year.  As we enter 
into this fun filled time, I thought it would be prudent to list out all the activities which will be 
coming up over the next few weeks.  
 

 May 12 
o PTO Food Truck Event 5:30-8:30 in the school’s south parking lot.  

 May 15 
o 24th NJSLA testing for students in grades 3-8 

 May 17 
o Spring Concert and Art Show doors open at 5pm for you to walk the halls and 

peruse our children’s art work. The concert begins in the auditorium at 7pm 
 May 26 and 29 

o School CLOSED for Memorial Day weekend 
 June 1- 7 

o  PTO BOGO Book Fair in the Elementary Gym 
 June 5   

o K-2 Field Day 9am-11:30am Parents are welcome to come observe the fun. 
Students MAY NOT be signed out from the field 

 June 6  
o 3-5 Field Day 9am-11:30am Parents are welcome to come observe the fun. 

Students MAY NOT be signed out from the field  
 June 7 

o Middle School Ultimate Fun Day- 10am-12:30pm 
 June 8 

o Class Parties PreK-8 
 June 9 

o Last day of school. 8th grade graduation will be held at 6pm at Delaware Valley 
Regional High School 

 June 7 - June 9 
o EARLY DISMISSALS 

 
As always, please do not hesitate to reach out to the school with questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 


